
 

The mission of the MCCSD is to empower and inspire all students to apply the knowledge, skills, and attitudes necessary to be creative 
problem solvers, to achieve personal success, and to contribute responsibly in a diverse and dynamic world. 

 

 
        

Division of Health Services 

Date: ________________ 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

As a part of your child’s requirements for school, a physical examination has been required for 

students in Pre-Kindergarten or Kindergarten, and in Grades 1, 3, 5, 7 and 11.  A law was recently 

enacted that expands health screenings to include the dental health of students in New York State. 

 

When your child is required to have a physical examination, we are required to request a dental 

certificate as well.  There is a certificate attached for you to take to your child’s dentist; and once 

completed returned to the School Nurse to be filed in your child’s Cumulative Health Record. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this health endeavor.  Our students benefit when we work together 

to promote the health and achievement of all students. 

 

Please call your child’s school Nurses Office with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

________________________ School Nurse 

________________________ Building 

________________________ Phone 
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